From: Moira Deeming

**Sent:** Tuesday, 14 June 2022 8:00 PM

To:

Subject: Follow ups

Hi

Hope you had a nice long weekend!

Just following up on a couple of 'NOM' issues, whilst understanding how busy you are, I needed to write them down whilst I had them in mind. I had previously asked if Councillors could be provided with a list of all our NOMs so that we could easily keep track ourselves, but was told no....

Also-re the NOMs I've submitted during your time here, I'm happy to just have a meeting one day and get through these in person if that's easier for you.

- My NOM to the VGSO, and the wording I sent you etc- just wondering how that's going and if you need anything else from me.
- My NOM about running a survey on our resident's attitudes to the rezoning of sex work- I'd just like to get the results back on that asap.
- My first ever NOM was about funding 'at risk' youth to take part in social activities of their choosing, and I was told it would run for a year and then I'd get a report back. I haven't ever heard back how it went.
- My deferred NOM re Developer contract sign offs, which is waiting on the timeline for this & that will impact my decision about putting it forward as a NOM after all....
- My (2<sup>nd</sup> ever?) NOM was about a Melton Dog Park improvement plan, and if memory serves (which it often doesn't) we were supposed to get a report back but I don't recall ever getting one...

Aaaaaand I think that's it for now. Sorry to just lump a whole bunch of work on you, but other than the top two/three there's really no huge urgency. Also if I should take these queries elsewhere, please just point the way and I'll do that too.

Kindest regards,

## Cr Moira Deeming

Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council

M: 0499 801 198

E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au